
ATTACHMENT 5 

 

REFERRAL AGENCY COMMENTS AND RECOMMENDATIONS 

 

All referral agencies that the proposed project was sent to for review and comment are listed 

below.  Those agencies that provided written comments are checked off. 

 

Referral Agency Response Recommendation Location 

County Building Inspection X Approval On file 

County Public Works, Land Use 

Division 

X Conditional 

Approval 

Attachment 

1D 

County Division of Environmental 

Health 

X Approval Attached 

Ferndale Fire Protection District    

Calfire X Standard 

Comments 

On file 

NWIC X Conditional 

Approval 

On file 

California Dept. of Fish and Wildlife    

Wiyot Tribe X Conditional 

Approval 

On file 

Bear River Band of the Rohnerville 

Rancheria 

X Conditional 

Approval 

On file 

PG&E X Approval and 

standard comments 

On file 

RWQCB    

Riverside CSD    

 



From: Whittlesey, Joseph
To: Yandell, Rodney
Subject: RE: 14126 DEH re-referral
Date: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 11:40:18 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Good morning Rodney,
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review the new proposed water source and resubmit comments
for the subject project. Based on the documentation provided, DEH finds the newly proposed water
source (permitted well on APN 100-311-019, 20/21-0120) adequate to support the project; DEH
recommends approval of PLN-14126-PMS.
 
Best,
 
Joey Whittlesey
Senior Environmental Health Specialist
Land Use Program
Division of Environmental Health
100 H Street, Suite 100, Eureka, CA 95501
Phone: (707) 268-2240 – Fax: (707) 441-5699
 

From: Yandell, Rodney <RYandell@co.humboldt.ca.us> 
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2023 10:59 AM
To: Whittlesey, Joseph <jwhittlesey@co.humboldt.ca.us>
Subject: 14126 DEH re-referral
 
Joey,
 
This project was referred to DEH back in 2018. A response was sent to us from Ben Dolf. At the time,
a spring was proposed as the water source. The water source has changed to a permitted well and a
Well Connection Study Report was submitted to our department. I am about to wrap up the project
but I wanted to send the report to you in case you may want to submit any comments, as the project
has changed.
 
Thank you,
 

Rodney Yandell
Senior Planner
Planning and Building Department
707.268.3732
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